
       AGENCY NOTICE
                   Important Announcement: Beware of Fake Notices

It has come to our attention that there is a fake notice circulating which
claims that HANO’s Housing Choice Voucher Program Waiting List is
open. We want to inform you that this notice is fraudulent.

Please be advised:

HANO’s Housing Choice Voucher Program Waiting List is NOT
currently open.
Any communication suggesting otherwise is false and should be
disregarded.
We are committed to providing accurate information to our
community.
For the latest updates and official announcements, please visit our
official website or contact our office directly.

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach
out to us.

Thank you, 


